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ST Using the computer lab

Dear Mr. Lee,

I'm Kylie Jones, and I'm in your computer class. My friends
and | want to make a website for our soccer team. We need
computers to do it. We want to work together at the same
time, but we don't have laptops. May we use the computer
lab after school on Wednesdays at 4:007 We also need
some help with the website. Can you help us with it?

Please let me know. Thank you for thinking about this.

Sincerely,
Kylie



